## Lay Leadership Minutes February 9<sup>th</sup>, 2016

**Attending** 

Rick Wilson – Chair Jean Harris Steve Rummel

The Lay Leadership team met Tuesday, February 9<sup>th</sup>, at 7pm in the first classroom. Items discussed were:

- Safety Officer There were no responses from announcements for a volunteer to support the Safe Church Policy, but we did get one name from a different source. Jean will follow-up.
- Trustees After meeting with Rich Detering of the Trustees, Rick reports that Rich will not be adopting the
  new trustee organizational format proposed last year, but will maintain the original single team format used
  previously. They are in pretty good shape for members but could use a couple more if candidates present
  themselves.
- Forums Steve notified those who might be involved with forums that Lay Leadership is available to help with organizational duties. However, there are no action items for Lay Leadership at this time.
- Individual assignments for 2016 All members may help to some extent with all duties within the church.
- Response Card Inquiries Lay Leadership received 25 requests for information about various aspects of the church. About half the requests were assigned this month for followup, with the other half to be assigned next month.
- The next meeting for Lay Leadership will be Tuesday, March 8<sup>th</sup>, 2016 at 7pm.

Minutes prepared by Rick Wilson